
 

 

Animal Commission Minutes 

October 8. 2014 

 
Members Present       Also Present 

M. Blake        S. Ellingson 

N. Tuder        Lt. S. Moore P.D. 

S. Nierenberg       C. Aaronson 

E. Leuchtne 

 

A motion to accept the  minutes was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by 

Commissioner Tuder. Motion carried. 

 

A motion to accept the wardens report was made by Commissioner Tuder and seconded 

by Commissioner Nierenberg. Motion carried. 

 

Department report: Scott asked if anyone had any input on the Web sit or policy and 

procedures manual. S. Ellinson relayed that many of the forms etc., from the H.S. Manual 

were not pertinent to an Animal Control Operation, so they were deleted. Chairman 

Blake wanted to know about wild animal, specifically raccoons, being shot to frequently. 

Lt. Moore attempted to explain the protocol. S. Ellingson reported that the only dogs that 

they are getting as of late are pit-bulls. 

 

Commission report: Chairman Blake stated that she had still not received a letter of 

resignation from J. Diamond. She also stated that her son walks his dog at Eisenhower 

Park on Saturdays, and no one else has their dogs on leash. She asked that this be 

addressed. Chairman Blake asked where the donations for the Stella Donenfeld Pet Food 

Bank was being stored. S. Ellingson stated that it was being kept in the kennel area 

because the shed was inundated with rodents. 

 

Correspondence: None 

 

Volunteer up-date. S. Ellingson reported that they had few dog walkers due to the fact 

that they mostly have pit-bulls. He stated they still could not socialize kittens due to 

ringworm. 

Motion to adjourn made by Commissioner Nierenberg seconded by Commissioner Tuder. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:38 pm 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Pat Liptak, Secretary 

 

 

 


